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PRESS RELEASE 

Text of the letter dated 23.11.2019 addressed by Thiru Edappadi  

K. Palaniswami, Hon’ble Chief Minister of Tamil Nadu to Shri Devendra 

Fadnavis, Hon’ble Chief Minister of Maharashtra is reproduced below:- 

 

 

“I congratulate you on your assumption as the  

Chief Minister of Maharashtra. 

I convey my best wishes to you for a successful tenure.” 

******* 
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